
 

March 4, 2025  
 
 

To The City of Greater Sudbury,  
 

On behalf of the Wilkin Family we would like to donate $35,000 to support the planned revitalization of the VLA 
Playground.  Our family would be more than happy to provide the 35% donation to help further expand the 
current scope for infrastructure improvement and have the playground named after our parents who have 
generously volunteered in the area for more than 30 years.  
 
Our family is committed to partnering with the City of Greater Sudbury to build and foster a welcoming city that 
offers outstanding opportunity, wellness, and empowers citizens and families to live healthy, active lifestyles.  
 

Please accept this letter of commitment for our support  
 
 

 
 
 
Mike Wilkin 
 
mikekwilkin@gmail.com 
705-665-4306 
37 Lorraine St.  
Naughton, ON 
P0M 2M0 

 

mailto:mikekwilkin@gmail.com
cdo02lei
Typewritten Text

cdo02lei
Typewritten Text
Attachment #1




